
I live on the banks of the Newberg Pool.  
I urge you to support SB857.  There are many reasons this bill is critical,
Bank erosion (if I could say that a thousand times I would!)
Disruption to wildlife, eagles, osprey, and nesting / hunting waterfowl
Continuous waves make the water muddy which is disruptive to all wildlife
Dangerous waves to swimmers, kayakers and SUPs
Wake sizes are not natural to the river's natural state and flow
Damage to dock and dock floatation
Rocking of dock makes it unappealing for dock owners and guests


